Thames View Infants





Bastable Avenue Barking Essex, IG11 OLG 020 82704317 07950 440 843 (texts only)

Paul Jordan Headteacher Paul Jordan TVlacademy.org

Claire Smith **Deputy Headteacher** Claire.Smith@TVlacademy.org



23rd May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers;

Friends of TVI

Here at TVI we pride ourselves on the close relationships that we have with all of our families. We like to think that we are at the very heart of the community. We believe that our children thrive the most when school and families work together as a team and we are always keen to listen to what you have to say and take any new ideas onboard. With this in mind, we are writing to let you know about an exciting new parent/carer group that we are setting up called 'Friends of TVI'.

Our Friends of TVI group will be made up of a selection of parent/carer representatives and the idea is that they will meet up and share ideas about new family activities, coffee mornings, bake sales, school fetes, charity events and much, much more.

We are looking for parents/carers who will have the time and dedication to commit themselves to this role and ideally we would like a representative from each class from Nursery up to Year 2.

We are therefore looking for a parent carer representative from each class in school from Nursery up to Year 2 who will have the time to come into school once a month and meet with Emma. Our meetings will always be during the school day and should never take longer than 60-90 minutes. If you think this might be you, please let your Class Teacher know and s/he will make a note of your name. If we have any classes where we have more than one volunteer, we will select that class representative by pulling names out of a hat. Please note that the deadline for submitting your name is on Friday 10th June. If you have been successful, we will let you know on that day and we will arrange our first meeting for the week after.

If you have any questions, please pop into the office to speak to Emma.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Jordan *Headteacher*









friends of



We're a PAPERLESS School — so you must download & register your ParentMail App to receive e-newsletters, to book after-school clubs & Parents' meetings or to confirm consent for educational visits.